



6th July 2023

GCSE Results Day Thursday 24th August 2023

Dear Student

I am delighted to be able to invite you to collect your GCSE results on Thursday the 24th of August. Results will be available from the sports hall between 9 and 11am.

If you are unable to collect your results in person you can either ask someone to collect them on your behalf, or request that they are emailed to you. In either instance you will need to complete the results collection/email request form which is available on the school website. The person collecting your results will need to bring photographic identification on the day. Any results not collected or emailed will be posted to the address held on the school system. If your contact details have changed since leaving school please email m.rice@stclementshigh.org.uk in order to update them.

Representatives from both Springwood Sixth Form and COWA will be available on the day to enable you to accept your places. St Clement's staff will also be available for congratulations, guidance and support.

Additional information, including important details regarding post results services can be found on the school website.

If you have any questions regarding the event then please do not hesitate to email me at Lifeaviour@stclementshigh.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Feaviour

(Assistant Headteacher – Achievement & Progress)

